Grandin Lake Shores

Newsletter for March 2024

“I love March as it gives hope that new beginnings are always beautiful.”
Anamika Mishra

| don’t know about you but | am ready for some nice weather!

The annual membership meeting is coming up quickly, March 16* at
clubhouse. Meat will be provided, just bring covered side dish to share.
Speaking of sharing, come by and share some coffee and an hour or so with
some neighbors at our monthly coffee club! It is held on the first Saturday of
the month.

Don't forget, the clubhouse is open for rent to the public. This is going to be a
great way to put some money back into the bank. Troy will be setting up
a Facebook page that the HOA can use for news and advertising for rentals
and such. The fee for rental is $300 for non-members and $50 for members. If
you know of anyone who is looking for a place to use for any kind of party or

celebration, please let them know.

We still do not have anyone for our Treasurer position so if you are interested
or know anyone who might be, please reach out!

The water fountain outside at the clubhouse, has not been working properly
so itis going to be unplugged so that it will not short out and cause potential
problems. Not sure if it will be repaired or replaced as of yet.
A new yard of the month wasn’t chosen for this month and it has been pretty
quiet this month so far, so thatis all for now.
Next meeting is April 1 2024. Hope you all have a fabulous rest of the month!



